
 

  
BARA Webinar 

 
14 December 2021 

 
19.00h – 20.00h 

 
‘Anesthesia of Knee Arthroplasty - This is your webinar’ 

 
We thank you all for having sent your questions concerning the 
Anesthesia of Knee Arthroplasty. We have transmitted them to 
the two speakers who will base their 30 minutes lectures on 
your requests. 
 
Speakers: 
Prof. Xavier Capdevila (CHU Montpellier France) 
 
Dr. Robbie Erskine (University hospitals of Derby and Burton 
NHS foundation trust) 
 

Chairpersons: 
Prof. Emmanuel Guntz 
Dr. David Van Aken 
Dr. Stefan Van Hooreweghe 

 
Registration fee: 

Free for BARA members 
60 € for non BARA members including membership 2021 

 
Accreditation has been requested. 
 
 
A big thank you to our sponsors:  

 

  


